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Mr. Greg Lee 
Capilano College 
2055 Purcell Way 
North Vancouver, B.C. 
V7J 3H5 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

Re: Vancouver's Successful Bid for the 2010 Olympic Bid 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your July 14*^ 2003 correspondence 
regarding the successful bid for the Vancouver 2010 Olympic Winter Games. 

Thank you for your offer to help in whatever way possible to make this the best 
games ever. As the Heart of 2010, Squamish has some busy, but exciting times 
ahead. We feel that good planning and extensive partnerships will be critical. 

We look forward to working with Capilano College, the community, the 2010 
transition entity and the Organization Committee for the Olympic Games during 
this once in a lifetime journey over the next seven years. 

Thank you for stepping forward. 

Mayor 

cc: Council 
Chamber of Commerce 
Kim Anema, Administrator 


